
Louise Kulzer 
 

Thank you. My name is Louise Kulzer, L-O-U-I-S-E K-U-L-Z as in Zorro-E-R. One of the goals of
the Climate Commitment Act is that impacts to overburdened communities not be increased. Yet
there are no criteria in the rule, uh, for identifying overburdened communities in Washington or for
conducting baseline monitoring. I believe there should be basic guidance in the rule for these three
things. First, for identifying communities that are currently impacted and may be continued to be
affected. Secondly, which pollutant types should be monitored? And third, the criteria for what
constitutes improvement in air quality and the timeframe for constituting, um, that improvement. I
request that this data should be made available to the public. And, um, I am unclear as to who
would pay for, uh, the data, whether it would be the people of the state of Washington, or whether
it would be, uh, the industries. But to whoever is responsible I do think that baseline monitoring for
overburdened communities must be provided some guidance in the, uh, current rule. Thank you.


